
Boater Advisory 
Cancellation of   

Build-A-Boat Challenge 

October 13, 2012 

Ocean Institute has announced that the Build-A-Boat Challenge 

event scheduled for this weekend  
has been postponed. 

 
An advisory will be sent when the event is rescheduled.   

 

For further information, please contact  
Tracy Kirby at the Ocean Institute at (949) 370-0683 or via  

email at tkirby@ocean-institute.org.   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

         On The Horizon:   
     Turkey Trot    November 22 

     Holidays in the Harbor  November 30 
     Boat Rides with Santa   December 1 and 2   

     Boat Parade of Lights   December 7, 8, 14 and 15 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor  
at (949) 923-2236. 
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